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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
At the end of the term my thoughts turn to how far we have come over the last three 
months.  I would like to say a huge thank you to all the staff who have gone above 
and beyond this term and I would like to thank you for working so hard with remote 
learning, I know from personal experience it has not been easy!   
 
It was joyous to welcome all our children back who are happy and settled and we 
ask that as restrictions begin to lift that you approach this cautiously, safely and 
sensibly.  We want to be able to welcome everyone back on the 19th April. 
 
We must ask that if you test positive for Covid that you inform school on the 
admin@mottram.tameside.sch.uk up to and including 48 hours after we break up. 
School will be on call for track and trace until Wednesday 7th. If you test positive after 
48hrs please inform Public Health who will advise you. 
 
Finally, we want to thank Mrs Davies for all her hard work and continued 
commitment to Mottram School over the last 21 years.  I know she has been 
completely overwhelmed with all your kind words and generous gifts. We will miss 
you so much Mrs Davies, have a very happy retirement! 
 
We wish you all a very peaceful and restful break. 
 
Take care 
 
Mrs Scattergood and the Mottram Team   
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